
June 12, 2012 

Week 2 



The work done during the first week of the renovation 

project consisted primarily of removing anything that had 

been left behind by previous residents, removing two 

partition walls, and removing old carpet from the staircase 

to the second floor. In the following pages are a few 

glimpses of the results of this work that is laying the 

foundation for the improvements over the coming weeks.  

“Demolition Days” 



Entry Way 

Closet 

The single shelf has 

been removed 

creating a wider 

opening for future 

storage options. 



The 

refridgerater 

and stove have 

been moved the 

pantry walls 

removed, 

creating a more 

functional 

storage area in 

the corner of the 

kitchen. 



Unfortunately we 
don’t have a 
comparison photo, 
but you can see on 
the wall to the right 
where a small 
partition wall used to 
be. This was removed 
to open up the 
entryway a little 
more. 



 The room has been 

cleared out of items 

that weren’t needed. 



 The wall fixtures have 

been removed. 



An old partition has 

been removed at the 

bottom of the steps, 

opening up the space 

at the bottom of the 

staircase providing 

more light throughout 

the whole space.  



Several items have been removed from the 

laundry room area and the freezer cleaned 

out. 


